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120 East Chaco
Pebruary 6, 1957

Mr. Ao Lo Porter
011 Conservation Commission
Santa Fe, New Mexicc

Dear Peta:

We have received 2 letter dated February 4y 1957 from El Paso
Natural Ges Company stcoting that they have abandoned plans to
dually camplete their #9-B Lackey in the SWh Section 21-28N~GW.
They were unable to make completion in the Hesaverde scne and
have plugged back to the Pictured Cliffs. The well 1s located
on Pederal land and we will receive Flugging details on their
miscellaneous reports.,

Yours very truly

Emery C. Arnold
Speriisor, District #3

ECA ks

ces Mr. Ed Coel
EPNG, Farmington, N.M,
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